
 HOLY     FAMILY     SCHOOL     STUDENT     SUPPLY     LIST     2022-2023 

 GRADES     7     &     8 

 REQUIREMENTS 

 Highlighters     (2     colors)  2     spiral     notebook     –     70     sheets     or     more 

 Pencils  1     container     of     Clorox     wipes 

 Pens     (blue,     black,     and     red)  Glue     Sticks 

 Sharpies     (black     and     colored)  Sticky     notes 

 2     boxes     of     tissues  Colored     pencils 

 1     zippered,     notebook-style     pencil     case  3     Composition     Notebook 

 1     expandable     6-pocket     portfolio     or     binder  Scissors 

 2     packages     of     3”x5”     lined     index     cards  Earbuds     (with     or     without     microphone) 

 1     Rosary  Calculator     -     Any     Basic     Math     application 

 5     book     sox     to     cover     hardcover     books 

 (some     XL) 

 Sheet     Protectors 

 Metric     ruler 

 *REPLACE     ITEMS     AS     NEEDED:  Additional     supplies     may  be     requested     later     in     the     year. 

 Assignment     Notebooks     will     be     sold     at     school     for     $5.00     (billed     through     FACTS) 

 ART     SUPPLIES:  A     $5.00     per     student     fee     will     be     billed  through     your     FACTS     Acct. 

 Students     are     expected     to     bring     required     items     to     school     on     the     first     day     of     classes. 

 *PLEASE:      NO     WHITE     OUT     FLUID/TAPE,     NO     PLASTIC     OR     CARDBOARD     SUPPLY     BOXES 

 Highlighted     items     are     not     included     in     the     PTO     supply     boxes.      These     items     will     need     to     be 

 purchased     separately  . 

 Gym     Class  :      7th     and     8th     Graders     change     for     gym     and  need     to     bring     a     gym     bag     packed     with 

 shorts,     t-shirt,     a     separate     pair     of     gym     shoes,     and     deodorant     on     gym     days 

 *Summer     Reading     Log     should     be     returned     to     school     the     first     week     of     school     in 

 August. 

 Thank     you     for     your     cooperation! 

 The     Junior     High     Teachers 


